
 
 

 
 

  

 

From: Gary and Janie Brooks 
Sent: Monday, May 30, 2016 10:56 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: From Gary Brooks Re 15th Sideroad King City 

We have resided at Keri Court in Kingscross Estates for the past 34 years. We 
strongly object to the proposed extension and widening of the 15th Sideroad, with a 
connection to Hwy 400. King City should not be expected to have 2......4 lane highways 
within 1.8 km of each other.  We would ask for a review of this proposal, with more time 
given for input from the impacted residents. 

Respectfully submitted 
Gary and Jane Brooks 
Keri Court 
King City 


